
Butler Township Planning Meeting 
Monday, April 1, 2019 

 
Members Present:  Rick Funt, John Adamik, Barry Towers, Dave Ryman, Gail Sweezey 
Danielle Helwig—Township Secretary, Jon Holmes—Township Engineer 
 
Rick Funt, Chair called the meeting to order at 7:00pm. Adamik made the motion to approve 
the March minutes. Adamik seconded the motion and all approved with a 5-0 vote. There were 
three visitors present and there were no public comments.   
 
Storm Water Management Plan for 2520 Biglerville Road 
The owner’s intention is to build a driveway and then a structure.   
 
Motion—since the owner’s met the township engineers concerns, Tower’s made the motion to 
recommend that the supervisors approve the SWM plan.  Ryman seconded the motion and all 
were in favor with a 5-0 vote. 
 
Zoning 

 We asked Danielle to find out from County when they anticipate the public hearing 
dates will be published. 

 We would also like a complete draft of the Zoning document for review before the 
public hearings 

 
Funt adjourned the meeting at 7:40pm. The next meeting is May 6, 2019. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Gail Sweezey 
Secretary 
 
 
 
 

 


